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Dudley Healthy School’s 
 Cooking in the Curriculum Programme 

Friday 27th September 2024 
 

Year 6 – Cooking in the Curriculum: Bread 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

During the week commencing Monday 7th October, Year 6 will be cooking bread 

rolls as part of our ongoing cooking programme.   

The children will have designed their bread roll and adapted a recipe to suit the 

person they are giving the final product to. They will bring their bread roll home.  

Please complete the form below to acknowledge that you have read this letter 

and inform staff of any allergies or special dietary requirements your child has 

by Wednesday 2nd October. 

An apron will be provided, but for hygiene reasons please ensure that long hair 

is tied up. In line with school policy, please ensure that your child is not wearing 

any nail varnish on these days. 

If your child has any allergies or a special diet, please contact school before 

Monday 7th October so that we can cater for these.  

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 6 staff 

 


